
 
 

NOTICE 

TO  : BICT THIRD &FOURTH YEAR ODL Students 

FROM  : Head of Department-Extension studies 

DATE : 14th August, 2024 

SUBJECT : STUDENTS FILES 

Please take note of the following notices as you start the August ODl Residential 

School; 

1. All the 3rd and 4th year BICT students should submit their subject files to 

their respective lecturers by 30th of August 2024 with all test and 

assignment result scripts included.  

2. All 4th Year BICT students who have done Teaching Practice and have 

been observed should submit their Teaching files to the Examinations 

officer (Mrs. R Dube) by 23rd August 2024.   

Those who were not observed should inform me. 

 

 

 

Justine Chilongu 

0955-917410 

 

 


